
 

9/6/17  
2 pm McMullen Hall 125 

 
Meeting Minutes 

 
1.  Members Present:  Angie deBraga (Chair), Fallon Godwin-Butler, Heidi Johnston, Frank 

Sawyer, Gretchen Skivington, Toni Milano, Mica Johnson, Christina Park 

2. Heidi Johnston volunteered as secretary  

3. Jay Noller, PhD, Oregon State University, soil scientist  

a. Art workshop October 16 in collaboration with the art department. This is open to 

students, faculty, staff, and community members to come to soil painting. These 

paintings will then be on display during Dr. Noller’s presentation the following 

evening.  

b. Lecture Presentation in conjunction with NEH on October 17th  @ 7 pm 

4.  GBC Art Gallery – The Mountain Picassos: Basque Arborglyphs of the Great Basin  

a. A guest lecture by Jean Earl will take place on September 28th at 4:00 PM to 

discuss the Arborglyphs. A reception will follow from until 6:30 PM. Location is 

the Leonard Center for Student Life.  

b. The NTI-Traveling Exhibition is open now through October 12, 2017. Hours are 

Monday-Friday from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. The location is the GBC Art Gallery Leonard 

center for Student Life.  



5. First call for submission to Argentum will be January 12 with final call for submission on 

March 9.  Ideas to encourage more student submission include hosting an Argentum 

workshop at GBC Housing by Fallon and Toni.   Toni will also set up a day and time for 

students/staff/faculty/public to bring their 3-D pieces in to be photographed for the 

Argentum.  

6. The GBC Film Festival is February 2018. Volunteers are needed the night of the festival.  

7. On October 16 the Great Basin College permanent art collection will be displayed 

followed by a reception. More information to follow.  

The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m.  


